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From: SW-Licensing <licensing@swdevon.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 May 2023 12:55
To: WD-Members; WD-Parish Clerks
Subject: New Alcohol Premise Licence application - Unit 3, Pixon Trading Centre, Tavistock,

PL19 8DH

Good Afternoon

We have received an application for a new premises licence from Stannary Brewing Company
Ltd, Unit 3, Pixon Trading Centre, Pixon Lane, Tavistock, PL19 8DH.

The application is for:

» Supply of Alcohol for consumption on and off the premises 09:00 — 22:00 Monday to
Saturday and 12:00 - 20:00 Sundays.

¢ Hours open to the public - 09:00 — 22:30 Monday to Saturday and 12:00 — 20:30
Sundays

A copy of the application can be viewed at the Licensing Authority’s address by
appointment.

If you would like to make a representation, please send to the Licensing Department at South
Hams District Council or email licensing@swdevon.gov.uk no later than 26 May 2023.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any further information.

Kind regards

Karen Procter
Licensing Team
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Disclaimer

This e-mail is private and confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any
disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited.
Furthermore, if you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail from your
system. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic
communications. This e-mail message has been scanned for computer viruses; however, no liability in respect of damage caused
by any virus which is not detected will be accepted.

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters,
click here to report it.



